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Thank you for your time in reviewing my testimony. 

 

I am in favor of the sale of unpasteurized milk.  

 

As a consumer of local raw goat milk due to digestive issues with regular milk, with 

access to unpasteurized milk I can bake, and consume milk that is unpasteurized 

without negative effects.  

 

Access to unpasteurized milk is a challenge at holidays, and when I travel. As an 

informed consumer would enjoy access to milk in its unpasteurized state.  

 

Please consider allowing the sale of raw milk.  

 

Thank you 

 


